
*** Notice *** 
 

The City of Rochester Hills is accepting Candidate Questionnaires for 
vacancies on the Cemetery Ad-hoc Committee 

 
 

Cemetery Ad-hoc Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The advisory City Cemetery Ad-hoc Committee has as its purpose to study the 
cemeteries’ current operations and to study, review and propose to City Council, 
options for a City policy regarding the operation and the funding, service and facility 
levels of the City’s cemeteries, while providing desired services to present and future 
property owners.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Rochester Hills Community Development & Viability Committee will be making 
nominations/appointments at their April 27, 2006 meeting. 
 
Interested residents may apply by submitting a Candidate Questionnaire no later than 
5:00 PM on Thursday, April 13, 2006. 
 
A Candidate Questionnaire is available in the Clerk’s Office or on the City of Rochester 
Hills Web Page at www.rochesterhills.org  (enter site, Our Government, Indep. 
Boards and Commissions, Overview) or by submitting a resume to: 
  

City of Rochester Hills Clerk’s Office at  
1000 Rochester Hills Drive 
Rochester Hills MI 48309 

or via fax at (248) 656-4744 
 

For additional information please contact  
Susan Koliba-Galeczka, City Deputy Clerk  

(248) 841-2463 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted:  March 20, 2006 
Remove Posting:  March 13, 2006 
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